
Animals in the Kimball Library 

 

The Kimball Library welcomes persons with disabilities and their service animals. Pets, emotional 

support and comfort animals are not covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or New 

Hampshire’s service animal law and consequently, are not allowed at the Kimball Library. 

The ADA restricts a service animal to dogs or miniature horses that are “individually trained to do 

work or perform tasks for the benefit of an individual with a disability, including a physical, sensory, 

psychiatric, intellectual, or other mental disability.”   

A service animal must be housebroken and under the control of their handler such that they are not 
interfering with the ability of others to use the Library. Jumping, barking and growling are examples 
of behavior that cannot be tolerated at the Library. 

More information can be found at ADA.gov. 
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